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Hillhead Primary School

110 Otago Street

Glasgow

G12 8NS

0141-339-1365
office@hillhead-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

www.hillheadprimaryglasgow.org

15th November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Social Action

Social action is about people coming together to help improve their lives and the lives of others, and solve the problems that are important in their communities and globally. It can include volunteering, giving money, community action or simple neighbourly acts. Social Action is embedded in our ethos at Hillhead Primary.

Research shows that the benefits to young people participating in social action include improved attitudes about learning, a boost in empathy, an increase in their determination to succeed and continued development of vital inter-personal and organisational skills. This positively impacts social mobility, as well as employability and wellbeing. Hillhead Primary believes it is also the right thing to do.

We have had an overwhelming response in previous years with donations to Food bank appeals, The Reverse Advent, The 90Kg Rice Challenge and charity events including bake sales and donations of books for Merry Go Round. We wish to continue our excellent commitment as a place of learning and demonstrate to our children that they can make a difference to the lives of others through their own ideas and actions.

In consultation with the Parent Council and pupils we have identified a number of initiatives that we have committed to supporting this session. 

They are as follows:

	Month
	Initiative
	Collection Date

	November
	Refuweegee Toiletry Collection
	29/11/18

	December
	Reverse Advent
	19/12/18

	January
	Glasgow Food Bank Collection
	31/1/19

	February
	Merry Go Round Book Collection
	28/2/19

	March
	Rotary Shoe Box Appeal
	28/3/19


We will confirm specific details regarding the current initiative at the beginning of each calendar month via the Groupcall App.

Primary 7 are making excellent progress with their 90Kg Rice Challenge. So far they’ve sold 221 bags of the 360 target with your help and support. That’s already enough to send two children in Malawi to secondary school for one year! If you would like to purchase a bag of rice to support this initiative please contact the school office for an order form.

On the Friday 30th November we have a pupil led bake sale to support three chosen charities, Beatson Cancer, Ocean Clean Up and the Scottish Refugee Council. We’ll shortly be asking for donations of home baking, you’re continued support is greatly appreciated.

Once more many thanks for your generosity.

Kindest regards

Gary Thomson

Principal Teacher


